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IEEE-USA 2014 Annual Meeting (May 15-18, Providence, RI)
Region 3 participation at this meeting appears to be well below previous years.
Please review the following list and let me know of anyone you believe will be
Attending that does not appear there.  Better representation is desired, but in
need of immediate attention is the identification of attendees missing from
this list.  An accurate participation count is needed in order to reserve sufficient
space for the 5/16 Region 3 Dinner and bus transportation.  Send me the name
and email address of other attendees so I can solicit dinner participation for
themselves and if attending their significant other.  Input needed by 4/9.
 

Attendees with PACE travel subsidy
Section Name
Atlanta Daniel Diaz
Broward Carlos J. Cabrera
East Tennessee Ben Ealey
FL West Coast Jim Anderson
Memphis Frank Niedzwiedz
Mississippi David C. Schoggen
Orlando Donghui Wu
Palm Beach Carl Leonard Hussey, P.E.
Savannah Mike Joyner
Richmond
        1 of these

Salame Amr, Ph.D, OR
Leonisa ‘Lou’ Stiles

Possible Attendee
Eastern NC Paul B. Goodson

Attendees without PACE travel subsidy
Jill Gosten
Charles Lord
Mary Ellen Randall
G. Steve Kemp
Ed Kirchner

Updates to this list will be provided during the 4/14/2014 ExCom meeting
 
 
MOVE Project
Focus group meetings with Hurricane Sandy survivors at IEEE HQ are being held.
This is the first step in validating with survivors the value of services that MOVE
can provide.  Similar validation with Emergency Management Officials has
started as has outreach to primary disaster response organizations like the Red
Cross and the Salvation Army.
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If you have an interest in this project either as an involved team member, or just
as a casual participant, please let me know.  Those with a casual interest will be
added to the MOVE [AT] IEEE.ORG mail list.  Others will be contacted to
determine the nature and extent of their desired involvement.
 
Regards,
 
John Montague, IEEE LSM
IEEE Region 3 Professional Activities Operations Committee Chair & PACE Chair
IEEE-USA PACE Committee, Region 3 Representative
IEEE MGA Member Benefit Portfolio Advisory Committee member
montague@ieee.org
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